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2765 60th S.E.
Mercer Island, Wash. 98040

City Of Mercer Island
3505 88th Ave. S.E.
Mercer Island, Wash. 98040

To: Jerry Bacon

I am requesting a continuation of the variance hearing date

on my property located at 2765 60th Ave. S.E., Mercer Island.

The hearing is currently scheduled for April 13, 1989 at 1:30 PM.
Due to the fact that Ireceived a recommendation of denial by
Shannon Hart, the planning consultant, I would like the

opportunity to be legally represented at this hearing.

Notice was received by me by mail April 7, 1989. This does
not give me sufficient time to secure legal representation by
April 13, 1989.

A continuation of my hearing until the next available date
would be satisfactory.

Singerely,

Helene Bender



